Superintendent’s Report

September 22, 2014
        I.
    Purchase Agreement
Two modifications to note on the purchase agreement.  Mr. McAllister wanted the agreement to reflect his realtor fees (no change from our end), and the timeline is now 6 months which is consistent with the last purchase agreement done for SCPS.  Looks as if we are well on our way to a new elementary school!
        II.      Out-of-district meetings
August 27th – OVEC; Shelbyville
September 11th – Superintendent’s Summit; Frankfort
III. Principal’s Meeting Agenda
*See Attached
        IV.     Program Director’s Meeting
*N/A
         V.    Advisory Council Agenda
*N/A
        VI.    Attorney Proposal
Mr. Tichenor has prepared a proposal which includes a schedule of fees consistent with area real-estate transactions in order to represent us through the process, and is on the agenda to be acted upon tonight.  Note that no corporate fees or rates exist; only common fees associated with a general real-estate transaction.  
      VII.    KISTA Bus Purchase
As we continue to hold steady and maintain efficiency at 27 regular routes, 72 passenger buses are the target this year for KISTA as they occupy the maximum number of students.  We are, however, looking to purchase a special-needs bus in addition to the two regular route buses.
      VIII.   Work Session 

Depending on the timing of release and embargo period, it is still possible to consider a separate work-session for the BOE and SBDM Council’s to discuss academic achievement and consider the needs assessment process.  If not, we will work a conversation into the October 27th regular meeting as the Needs Assessment timeline suggest a completion prior to the end of October. 


